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 Congratulations to Orange Class for a weekly attendance of 100% 

 

Weekly Class Achievers 

On Monday, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being the class weekly 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Olivia Yellow Phoebe Verde Finley Azul Charlie 

Red Finley Blue Oliver Amarillo Zara Morado Cody 

Green Henry Orange Theo Rosa Isaiah Rojo Daisy 

 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success this week.  

 

Welcome Back 

We are pleased to welcome you back to the second half of the autumn term. This is a lovely term for the 

chidren, with lots of activities building up to finale of Christmas. We would like children to enjoy as much of 

this half term as possbile and ask that everyone continues to observe all of the government guidelines around 

preventing the spread of Coronavirus. Cases in the community are rising rapidly, and as we move into flu 

season, it is imperavitive that everything we as a school have put in place to keep you and your children safe 

is adhered to. We would also urge each and every one of you to sign your children up to receive the flu nasal 

spray. Details on when this is happening and how to give your consent are below. 

 

Remembrance Day 

All children, will be learning and talking about Rememberance day next week. As well as this, 

we will be observing the national 2 minutes silence at 11am on Thursday 11th Novermber.  

We do have a selection of items for children to purchase in reception. There is also a 

donation tin should you wish to send a donation into school with your child. 

 

Flu Vaccination 

We will once again be having the vaccination team in school to administer this year’s Flu 

Vaccination nasal spray. This will take place on the afternoon of 23rd November 2021. You 

will need to complete a consent form for each of your children in order to give or decline 

consent. There is a copy of the letter with the appropriate link attached to this newsletter. 

Please go online and complete the form ASAP so we can prevent this horrible illness 

spreading this winter. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood


Children In Need 2021 

I am pleased to advise that we will once again be taking part in this year’s Children In Need. 

It takes place on Friday 19th November 2021. We are asking children to come into school 

in their own clothes (or Pudsey clothing) for a suggested donation of £1 per family. 

(Obviously if you wish to make a bigger donation, you are very welcome.) 

 

All donations need to be made via our just giving page below: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/edgewood-primary-school?newPage=True 

 

Please do not send your child with cash on the day! 

 

Uniform 

Can I please ask that all parents and carers check their children’s uniform, in case your child has 

accidently come home with someone else’s. Once you have checked, if you are in possession of 

another child’s uniform, please drop it into your child’s class teacher and we will reunite it with its 

rightful owner. 

 

 

Ok, now on to the Christmas items! 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

I am pleased to announce that once again this year we will be joining in with the Save 

the Children Christmas Jumper day on Friday 10th December. This is a little heads up in 

case you need a little time to prepare for this. More details will follow nearer the time. 

 

Christmas Dinner Day 

This year’s Christmas dinner will be held on Thursday 9th December. Details of the menu are 

attached. All Christmas Dinners need to be booked and paid for in advance, via the Ipayment 

system. You have until Sunday 5th December to book your child’s Christmas dinner. 

 

Santa Visiting School 

As well as the above, we will also be having a very special visitor coming to see all the 

children that week. 

Yes, the man himself will once again be parking his sleigh and his reindeer nearby, and 

setting himself up in the playground. Each class will go to see Santa as a group and he will 

have a chat with them all. As the visit will take place outside, please ensure children are 

coming to school with a warm coat. 

 

Santa is coming to Hucknall 

As well as visiting school, Santa will be in his grotto in Hucknall too. Details of the dates and times when he 

will be visiting can be found at the end of the newsletter. 

 

This really is a magical time in school for all of the children.  

We will close for the Christmas holiday on Friday 17th December and we will re-open for the spring term on 

Tuesday 4th December 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                          Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/edgewood-primary-school?newPage=True


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




